
From:   
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 5:39 PM 
To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: Objection to the proposed Note 3 to Rule 3.28 of the Listing Rules ("Rules") 
 
WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
I would like to object to the proposed change to the Listing Rules. The company secretary of a 
listed company should be from a well-qualified and widely recognized profession as required by 
the current Rules. The change will downgrade the current requirement and certainly jeopardize 
the image and governance development of listed companies in Hong Kong. 
 
Your sincerely, 
Angela Tsang 
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